COPY. i i LY
Tlopt's Register of Shipping,

71. Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

aavig 12th May, 1925.

Dear Sir,

S.5."VILLE D'AMIENS".

I was duly favoured with your letter of the 6th
instant, and carefully note what you say regarding this
case; and in reply I am directed to state that, while the
repairs carried out to the port boiler of this vessel were
quite satisfactory they do not affeect the classifieation
of the vessel, and further that, while the figure you mention
ags to the estimated material depreciation in the value of
the boiler appears to be reasonable, it is considered that
in future it will be better for you not to enter into questions
of depreciation which are subject to rather wide and indefinite
interpretation and are better left to the commercial in%prests
concerned. 2

1 am, Deay Bir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

J.L.Davies, Esq.,
H-AVRE - ’1 ! m
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